
 
 
Band Booster Meeting 8/4/20 
 

1. Call to Order: ​Meeting was called to order by April Frost outside the administration office at the 6:30  
Those present at the meeting: April Frost, Penny Murphy, Amber Breeden, Cody Higgins, Beth Twynham,Patty 
Tucker, Heather Brown, Mandy Anderson, Dakota Weldon and Paul Shimmons 

 
2. Minutes from last meeting:​ Minutes approved by Penny and seconded by Beth. 

 
3. Correspondence:​ We received a donation of $250 from the VFW. 

 
4. Financial Report:  

Available​ ​balance $4,110.61 in checking.  Savings balance $1071.98.  There is $4,670 paid for band camp. There 
is a bill of $291 for band awards. Beth made the motion to pay the bill and Mandy seconded it. Motion passed.  
Since camp is only $50, there will be refund checks issued to parents who have already paid.  
 
 

5. Band Director Report:   
a.  Camp will cost $50 dollars this year. We will be doing it at the school. 
b.  Dr. Yarger does not want us to pass out marching uniforms this year. The kids will be wearing their show 

shirts and black pants for any performances they have.  
c.  We will be doing a final performance on the Friday of band camp. Two guests per student.  
d.  We will be switching from Remind to the Band App.  

6. Committees: 
a. Color Guard: 

i. Is going well.  
b. T-Shirts/ Uniforms: 

i.  Show shirts have been ordered and will be in by the last day of camp. 
ii.  Not handing out marching uniforms this year. Show shirt and black pants will be the uniform. 

c. Equipment: 
i. Will have Don look at the trailer just to make sure everything is good. 

 
d. Fundraising: 

i. Fruit fundraiser in the fall/winter. 
ii. Popcorn fundraiser in the spring.  

e. Chaperones: 
i. We are set on chaperones for camp. Beth, April, and Dakota will be there to help out.  
ii.   Mandy is willing to help if we need her. 

 
7. Band Camp 

a.  Camp 
i. The school will be providing breakfast and lunch for students who would like it. If students want 

breakfast they’ll need to be there by 8:30. 
ii. Temperatures will be taken every morning as students arrive. Students will also fill out a health 

form every morning as well. 
iii. Refund Checks will be given to parents while checking their kids in.  
iv. Students will need to social distance and wear a mask any time they are going into the building.  
v. Heather bought fabric to get some bell covers made. Thank you Heather! 

 
 



 
8. New Business: 

a. Election 
i.  Nominations will happen in October with elections happening in November.  

 
9. Adjourn:  The meeting was adjourned at 7:03.  

 
Next Meeting on Tuesday September 1st 6:30pm at the Band Room. 

 
 
Motions made and passed via email: 
 
 
Current Band Booster Officers: 
President - April Frost 
Vice-President - Beth Twynham 
Treasurer - Penny Murphy 
Secretary - Amber Breeden 
Concessions Chair - Beth Twynham and April Frost 
Uniforms Chair -  
Fundraising Chair - Dakota Weldon 
 
 
 
 
***Non-profit status must be voted on and paid for in the September meeting every year.  Billing is now online.*** 


